
Terry Fox Run 
On Friday September 29th from 2:00-3:00, Madonna Catholic 
School will be participating in the Terry Fox Run. We ask that all 
students come dressed in red and white, bring a water bottle and 
$1.00 each to donate to the Terry Fox Foundation. All students 
will run or walk in the afternoon to help keep Terry’s dream alive. 
Parents are welcome to participate as well; please meet us in the 
MPR at 2:00 to begin. Together we can work to find a cure for 
cancer. 
 


